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Visi t our websi te at rockychrist ian.wrsd.ca. There 
you wi l l  be able to find:  

- Latest news from the school and calendars of 
coming events 

- Newsletters (past and present)
- Al l  of the current forms needed for school use
- Hot lunch and Moo Club forms
- School Counci l  information 

  
Like!! us on Facebook for al l  current  

information 

June 2020

Mission
St at em ent

Rocky Christian 
School is an 

interdenominational 
community of 

Christian believers 
dedicated to 

developing and 
pursuing excellence 

in Christ-Centred 
education.

Vision St at em ent

Under the guidance 
of the Holy Spirit, the 

home, church and 
school will work 

together to equip 
students to live lives 

that honour and 
serve God and 

contribute to society 
in a positive way.



SCHOOL COUNCIL/BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS

Please join us on Wednesday, August  26 between 4 - 7:00pm for our 

registration evening.  This is a great time to get all of the registration paperwork 

and any necessary fees taken care of prior to the first day of school. Board 

members will be on hand to answer any questions that you may have and teachers 

will be available to go over/sign our Partnership Agreements with you and your children.  

Demographic Verification reports will be printed for you to sign that evening, so you don't need 

to fill in any more registration forms.  If you haven't already provided the office with a copy of 

your child's birth certificate, please bring that along as well.  Looking forward to seeing you 

then!

It is unlikely that we will be able to share a pancake breakfast on the first day of school, but we 

will be sure to let you know if things change.

As there is much uncertainty yet at this time, please stay tuned for more 

information on our upcoming 50th Anniversary celebration that had been 

rescheduled to September 12, 2020.

Aug.26

 NOTES FROM THE OFFICE

- The school will be closed for the summer, but emails and phone messages will be checked 
weekly, so if you have any questions, please feel free to email or leave a phone message and 
we will get back to you as soon as possible.

- Please continue to watch our Facebook page and your emails as we will be sending out updates 
as they become available. 

WE MISSED YOU

AND CAN'T WAIT TO SEE YOU ALL BACK

IN AUGUST!!



Congratulations to our

RCS Grade 9 Graduates 2019/2020

DJ Bonilla Everist Brettelle Zoë deBruyn Stan Feddema Janae Harrison

Angelica Learmonth Gabriel Lublinkhof Theodore Patenaude Faith Smid Kierstin Van Heeren
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